
 

 

 

 

 

        

 

   

 

 

  IPSWICH STAMP CLUB Inc.   
YOUR FREE COPY 

December  2018-  

January  - February 2019 

Our website is now available:    

www.ipswichstampclub.org  

 



 

Ipswich Club Meeting Dates 2019 
February    7

th
 

March       7
th
 

April         4th
 

May           2
nd

 

June           6
th
   MONTHLY MEETING & AGM 

July            4
th
 

August        1
st
 

September   5
th 

October      3rd     

November   3 
rd  

Ipswich Annual Stamp Fair 

November   7
th
 

December   5
th
  Christmas Break Up 

 

     Inter Club Visits 
       

       January 12
th
  Books to Toowoomba 

 

 

 

___________ 

______________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Lions Sex 
Two old men are drinking in a 
bar. One says, “Did you know 
that Lions have sex 10 to 15 
times a day?” 
“Aww, darn!” says his friend, 
“and I just joined Rotary”. 

Every Woman’s Dream… 
Is that a man will take her in his 
arms,  
Throw her into bed.. and clean 
the whole house while she 
sleeps. 

 

I just bought my husband a 
‘Get Better Card,.  
He’s not sick.. I just think he 
could be better. 

Last Christmas 
I asked Santa for the most 
awesome person ever for 

Christmas.  
Next day I woke up in a box. 

 
An 80 year old man goes to the doctor with his wife. 
After the examination, the GP pulls the wife aside and says, I’m afraid your husband has an 
advanced stress disorder. Hell die very soon unless you do exactly as I tell you. 
. Always be sweet and pleasant. 
. Each morning fix his favourite breakfast. 
. Prepare delicious, healthy meals and snacks. 
. Encourage him to nap whenever he wants. 
. Don’t let him do any chores. 
. Give him regular massages. 
. Make love at least twice a week. 
Keep this up for a year, and he will return to a state of near-perfect health for his age”. 
Later in the car, the husband asks his wife what the doctor told her. 
She replies, “Honey, he said you’re going to die soon”. 
 



 
                                     

2019 FAIR  
Jan 20      QPC Bazaar Day 
 
Feb 2        Nanango 
Feb 10      Thematics Qld 
                  CCQ Stamp Meet 
Feb 16       Logan City 
Feb 24*     Bris  Stamp and Coin Fair 
 

  Mar 10*     Bundaberg 
                    CCQ Stamp Meet 
  Mar 17       Sunshine Coast 
 
  Apr 7         Northside 
  Apr 14       Twin Towns 
                    CCQ Stamp Meet 
  Apr 20-21  Gladstone 
 
  May 6        Junction Park 
  May 12      CCQ Stamp Meet 
  May 26*     QPC Bazaar 
 
  Jun 2          Thematics Qld 
  Jun 8          Rockhampton 
  Jun 9          CCQ Stamp Meet 
  Jun 16*       Maryborough 
  Jun  23*      PSQ 

 
 

All QPC BAZAAR Days are held at 18 

Coolcrest Street, Wynnum. 

*****  
 

 

Where at 
 

BUNDABERG  
8am – 4pm, Bundaberg and District Family 
Centre, 
Kingston St, Bundaberg 
 
CCQ STAMP MEETS 
9am -1 pm, RSL Hall, 58 Arnold Street,  
Holland Park 
 
GLADSTONE 
Leo Zussino Building, Central Qld University, 
Marina Campus, Gladstone 
 
JUNCTION PARK 
9am – 4pm , Arcacia Ridge Hotel 
1386 Beaudesert Road, Acacia Ridge 
 
LOGAN CITY 
9am – 4pm   Salvation Army Building,  
123 Paradise Rd, Slacks Creek 
 
NANANGO 
9am – 3.30pm, Nanango High School, 
Elk Street, Nanango 
 
NORTHSIDE 
9am – 3pm, Geebung/Zillmere RSL Club, 
Newman Road, Geebung 
 
Q STAMP FAIRS 
8.30am – 12.30pm, Memorial Hall, 
Mt Gravatt Showgrounds, Logan Rd, Mt Gravatt 
 
SUNSHINE COAST 
9am – 4pm, Kawana Community Hall, 
Nanyima Street, Buddina 
 
THEMATICS QLD 
9.30am – 12.30pm,  QPC House,  
18 Coolcrest St, Wynnum 
 
TWIN TOWNS 
9am – 3pm, Cudgen Leagues Club 
Cudgen 
 
TOOWOOMBA 
Indoor Bowls Club, Annand St,  
Toowoomba  
 
 
 
 

DARYL SOPP 

Buying, selling, stamps, coin collections   

and accumulations. 

Stockist of Lighthouse,   Stanley Gibbons, 

 Seven Seas and other philatelic and 

 numismatic products. 

All enquiries to 

P.O .Box 74 

Taigum Qld.4018 

PH: 0438 386 284 

Email: darylandhelen1@bigpond.com 



SOME CHRISTMAS COMEDY THANKS TO THE INTERNET 

                           

Welcome to 2019 

The end of the year was very busy for Ruth and myself, and as a result, the newsletter is delayed. We had a most 
enjoyable cruise with all the members of our family and even kept the spirit of stamping alive. Daryl Sopp and his 
wife Helen were also on the cruise. Now it’s back to business. 

To all our members, other clubs and our collector friends from overseas we hope you have had a great Christmas 
and that 2019 will be healthy and kind to you all. 

Our Christmas break up meeting was again a great fun social night with club books and the fun auction. To all who 
helped with food, clean up and packing up, a very big THANK YOU . Participation in all aspects of your club is what 
makes the club strong and stronger into the future.   

Our club will be busy as usual with the introduction of “Show and Tell” and short discussions on any philatelic 
topics of collecting that our members wish to know. If you want any topic for discussion, if possible, please send 
them to email: lothd@bigpond.com and these will be put on the agenda for the following months meeting. If you 
are not on computer let us know at the monthly meetings the subject you wish to have discussed.  

Again many thanks to all for your help and support in 2018. 

Much appreciated   David Roberts   President 

  

           

This is some of the fun to be had at our Christmas breakup in December 

mailto:lothd@bigpond.com


 

 NEWSLETTERS are available at the following outlets: 

AMBERLEY       Post Office 

BRASSALL         Shopping Centre Post Office 

HARRISVILLE    Post Office 

RIVERLINK       Shopping Centre Post Office 

IPSWICH CITY LIBRARY 

RACEVIEW      Shopping Centre post office 

ROSEWOOD    Post Office 

KALBAR           Post Office 

IPSWICH STAMP CLUB INC. 

 
Patron…………………………………. 
President……………………………… 
Vice Chairperson……………………. 
Secretary……………………………… 
Treasurer……………………………… 
Stamp Super…………………………. 
Assistant to Stamp Super…………... 
Librarian………………………………. 
Committee……………………………. 

 
 
David Roberts 
Kathy Lutch 
Kate Campbell 
Sue Drice 
Ruth Roberts 
Colin Alexander 
David Walker 
Maureen Atherton 
Fran Shute 
Eric McGrath 

 

The Ipswich Stamp Club Inc., meets on the first Thursday of each month (except January), 7pm -10pm.,  

1st Floor, I.C.C. Humanities Building, South Street,   IPSWICH. 

Visitors are made welcome. 

For further information Ph: 32887007 

Present membership annual subscription is $8.00, due June. Family members  $10.00. 

It is optional for members, for a further $8.00, to include a quarterly copy of “The Queensland Stamp 

Collector” published by Queensland Philatelic Council Inc. 

Paper and printing kindly donated by Shayne Newman MP, Federal Member for Blair. 


